
After the Committee election, which took place
during the C89 Council meeting, there were still
some open positions left in different Committees.

Consequently, a further election round had to be organized
at the C90 Council meeting. As the open positions were
limited to a restricted number of EPC Contracting States,

the Nominations Committee
has sent an invitation to the full
members of the epi Council of
those Contracting States invit-
ing them to look among the
members of their Contracting
States for candidates. The invi-
tation was generally well
responded so that there were
candidates for election. 

The Secretary General, elected at the C88 Council meeting,
resigned making it necessary to organize a new election
for the function of Secretary General. Since the Executive
Director had started her work at the epi Secretariat and
since the amended By Laws had caused some changes in
the function of the Secretary General, the Nominations
Committee was of the opinion that presenting a profile of
a candidate for the function of Secretary General could
help the full Council members in their decision to stand or
not for this function. So, such a profile was drafted and
sent to all full Council members. The draft was made with
the contribution of the Presidium members and of the
Executive Director. The Nominations Committee wants to
thank at this occasion the Presidium members and the
Executive Director for their kind and constructive cooper-
ation.   
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Nächster Redaktionsschluss 
für epi Information

Next deadline 
for epi Information

Prochaine date limite 
pour epi Information 

Bitte senden Sie Ihre Beiträge zur Ver-
öffentlichung in der nächsten Aus-
gabe der epi Information an den
Redaktionsausschuss. Alle Artikel oder
Anfragen schicken Sie bitte an fol-
gende Email Adresse 
editorialcommittee@patentepi.org
bis spätestens 16. August 2021.

Weitere Informationen finden Sie in
unseren „Guidelines for Authors“ auf
der epi Webseite: 
https://patentepi.org/r/guidelines-
epi-info

The Editorial Committee invites contri-
butions for publication in the next issue
of epi Information. Documents for
publication or any enquiry should be
sent by eMail to (editorialcommittee
@patentepi.org) no later than 
16 August 2021. 

Further information can be found in
our “Guidelines for Authors” here:
https://patentepi.org/r/guidelines-
epi-info

La Commission de Rédaction vous invite
à lui faire parvenir vos contributions pour
publication dans le prochain numéro
d'epi Information. Les documents pour
publication ou toute demande d'infor-
mation doivent être envoyés par courriel
(editorialcommittee@patentepi.org)
au plus tard le 16 août 2021. 

De plus amples informations sont dis-
ponibles dans nos « Directives pour les
auteurs » à l'adresse :
https:// patentepi.org/r/guidelines-
epi-info

Report of the Nominations Committee
Q. Quintelier (BE), Chair

Claude Quintelier


